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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT-WEEK 5 
I would like to start this week’s newsletter with a 

huge thank you to the staff who organised and 

attended last week’s major excursions to Canberra 

and Lake Keepit.  It is always a great relief when 

students who have been out of the school for a 

lengthy period of time return with smiles and stories 

to share.  I am very proud to be principal of a school 

whose students draw praise and commendations from 

strangers as well as staff for their exemplary 

behaviour and manners when visiting and participating 

on excursions.  The staff from both excursions have 

relayed to me the positive comments that they 

received about our students when in Canberra  and 

Lake Keepit.  Well done kids you have done yourself, 

your teachers and our school proud. 
 

I would like to wish our debaters the best of luck in 

Sydney next week as they compete in the finals of 

the Premier’s Debating Challenge.  I would also like to 

thank Mr Docksey who has coached the team and will 

accompany the debaters who leave on Sunday. 
 

This week Year 5 students will nominate for the 

position of Student Councillor for 2014.  All Year 5 

students have the opportunity to nominate 

themselves or accept nomination by another student.   

The next step is for Year 5 students to vote to 

reduce number of councillor nominations to 20 (10 

boys and 10 Girls).  In week 7 – 20 November the 

student councillor nominees will give a speech to the 

students in the school and the students will then vote 

by secret ballot to nominate the student councillors 

for 2014.  These votes will be counted by a staff 

member, a member of the School Council and myself.  

Students who are successful in being voted in as a 

councillor will be informed at a morning tea on 

Tuesday 26 November before the names are 

announced at assembly in the afternoon.  Parents of 

all nominees are welcome to attend the morning tea. 
 

I would like to remind parents and members of the 

school community that the school grounds are not to 

be used over the weekend.  The signs around the 

school give clear indications that members of the 

community are not permitted within the school 

grounds. 
 

As the school year is quickly slipping away, it is time 

to start the planning for 2014.  I would like to 

request information regarding students and families 

who may not be returning to our school next year to 

ensure planning for 2014 classes we need to have 

accurate numbers.  If you know you will not be at 

ACPS in 2014 or will be returning late from holidays 

please complete the attached form and return it to 

Mrs Paterson  as soon as possible.  
 

6 November 2013 

Relieving Principal:   Mrs Cherrie Paterson                          School Captains:  Kate Jones, Jesse Streeting 
 

                      School Executive:   Mrs Cherrie Paterson, Mrs Leonie MacGregor,  

                    Mrs Jodie Ridley,  Mrs Kim Smith 

CALENDAR 
7.11.13 1/2W visit Thalgarrah  

8.11.13 Stage 3 - Science in the Bush 

8.11.13 Milo Cricket 

12.11.13 1/2K visit Thalgarrah  

13.11.13 1/2S visit Thalgarrah  

13.11.13 12noon-3pm Kinder Orientation 

13.11.13 7.30pm P&C Meeting 

14.11.13 1/2P visit Thalgarrah  

20.11.13 12noon-3pm Kinder Orientation 

27.11.13 12noon-3pm Kinder Orientation 

  and Picnic Lunch 

28.11.13 Combined Orchestra - Sandon 

6.12.13 Presentation Day 

18.12.13 Last Day of Term for Students 

 

P&C MEETING 

POSTPONED  

TO   

WEDNESDAY 13 

NOVEMBER 2013 
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Mrs Leonie MacGregor and Mr Ian MacGregor will be 

taking leave as from Week 7 this term. Mrs MacGregor 

will be replaced by Mr Heeney and his faithful guitar 

and Mrs Kelsall will  teach Mr MacGregor’s program.  
 

In response to ongoing issues with the butcher bird in 

the Mann Street area, I would like to assure parents 

that everything is being done to resolve the matter. 

Representatives from WIRES, and Parks and Wildlife 

have visited the school and put in place appropriate 

measures to ensure the safety of the school community 

and the problem has now been referred to the local 

police for further action. 
 

I ask that parents use one of the other three school 

entrance points to drop off and pick up students until 

the matter is resolved. 
 

Reminders 

Claim the date – Grandparents/Grandfriends Morning 

Tea is on Monday 18 November at 10.45.  Grandparents 

and friends are invited into classrooms from 10.15 and 

then to a lovely morning tea in the rose garden. 
 

This week is the Orientation  Days for Year 6 students 

attending Armidale High and Duval High School in 2014. 
 

This week is the fourth session for our new Kinders and 

the last of the morning sessions. Next week the 

Kinders will be coming from 12noon until 3.00pm. 
 

    Cherrie Paterson  

Principal (A) 

 

 

 

BRONZE AWARDS 
1/2W   Georgia Bursle Roxley Scott  

3/4BT   Oliver Gerard Eruera Heremaia  

   Aaron Coop  Haydon O'Grady  

   

  
 

 Family Relationship Centre 

 Exchange Students Families needed 

 Tennis Lessons  

 NECOM 

 Tutoring 

 Violin Teacher 

 Out of School Hours Care 

 For Sale - Hand printed Serviettes 

 MathsOnline  

 Guitar Lessons 

 Montessori Pre-School– Long Day Care  

If you would like more information on these events 

please call into our office and check out our 

Community Noticeboard. 
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Planning for 2014 
  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

  

In order to plan classes for 2014 it is important that we have accurate information about 

our enrolments.  If you know that your child/children will not be returning to Armidale City 

next year please complete the form below and return to the front office as soon as possible. 

  

If your child will be returning to school after the normal starting date of Wednesday 29 

January, 2014 (Kindergarten students start on Monday 3 February, 2014) please complete 

the form below and return it to the front office as soon as possible. 

   

Thank you, 

  

Cherrie Paterson  
Principal (A) 
    _________________________________________________________________ 

  
 My child/children  will not be returning to ACPS in 2014: 

  

Children’s names: ______________________________________________________ 

  

Reasons for not returning to ACPS: _________________________________________ 

  

Parent Name: _______________________________   Phone: ___________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 
Returning after 29 January 

   

My child/children will be returning to ACPS after the date of Wednesday 29 January 

2014 because _________________________________________________________ 

eg we will be overseas 
 

My child/children will return to school in 2014 on _________________________(date) 

  

My children are ________________________________________________________ 
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